From: Sean Gregory 
Sent: 04 November 2014 11:54
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: RE: 14/00008/SCOP and 14/00009/SCOP - Gavray Drive
Importance: High

Rebecca, 

I can confirm the outline air quality assessment proposals in paragraphs 5.7 to 5.12 of the David Lock Scoping Report (dated September 2014) are acceptable. 

There is no reference in the scoping report of assessing how this development proposal may be affected by contamination in the scoping report. This must be addressed in any environmental statement submitted as part of a future planning application. 

Best regards, 

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council
Ext: 1622
Direct Dial: 01295 221622
mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

